¥ Baltimore

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
FROM: William H. Cole, President and CE(}I_; ,?/g M{"f ’,"/
et Iy

DATE: June 20, 2016

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 16-0693
Repeal of Port Covington Urban Renewal Area and Plan

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is in support of City Council Bill 16-0693. If
passed, the bill will repeal the Port Covington Urban Renewal Area and Urban Renewal Plan
(URP). Repealing the URP will remove outdated restrictions, allow for the application of more
current zoning regulations, and facilitate future development efforts in the area.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill

No. 16-0693.
ce: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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